CITY OF WASILLA
290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 996547091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 94-35
From: Mayor Stein
Date: June 20, 1994

Subject: Street Name Change (Confirmation) to Lake Lucille Lane from
Hallea Drive

Owners of property served by the street now identified as Hallea Lane have asked
that the City change or confirm that its official name be Lucille Lane. There has
been on-going controversy over this name involving Charles Nevada, Jack Flint
and Felix Bruno and others. Property owners requesting that the name be
changed to Lucille Lane are Mr. Flint, Mr. Bruno and Mr. Shibalski, owner of the
Lake Lucille Inn.

The street has been known as Lake Street, Lucille Lane and Hallea Lane.

Administration respectfully requests that Council initiate a name change
(confirmation) action declaring that the street which extends south from the Parks
Highway near the Section 8 and 9 section line and ends at Lake Lucille Drive be
named Lucille Lane. A public hearing will be scheduled before the Planning and
Utilities Commission on Tuesday, July 11, 1994. The Commission will forward a
recommendation to Council at your July 25, 1994 meeting. On July 25, the
Council would consider a formal resolution changing the name.
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